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Weeks 9 and 10 
 
Today’s newsletter will get us through to the end 
of term. If there are any new notices we will put  
them directly on the app. 
 
Thank you to those who joined us on Friday night for our annual quiz 
night. Thank you also to Jacki Clark for organising and running this 
event. You are appreciated. 
 
This Sunday at 9.30 Mass we have 29 students being Baptised and 27 
students having their First Communion. Please come along support 
our school during this very special time. 
 
 
 
Have a great fortnight! 
 
God Bless! 
Jacqui Luxton 



Our very excited group of children 
being baptised and taking first 
communion this weekend. They 
had a great time with Father     
Marcus who showed them what to 
expect and were able to ask their 
many questions. 























Every year we compete in the New Zealand Police Competency 
Test. 
St Mary's was represented by Kyah and Lucca Chant, Tara 
Knight and Charlie Anderson in this annual test. 
This test included: 
 pushing a trailer,  
 running 200m,  
 jumping through windows,  
 climbing walls and wire fences and  
 dragging heavy weights among other tasks.  
 

This was a timed event and St Mary's finished with the second 
fastest time of the day.  
 
This was a superb effort as our students were unplaced in the 
individual event.  
 
However Tara Knight did finish a creditable fourth overall in the 
individual girls section.  
 
Eleven Intermediate Schools attended with Ohakune travelling 
the furthest. 



These students were a very successful netball team had a very       
successful netball season.  

They moved from the C Grade into the B Grade and finished a very 
credible third place.  

Congratulations girls.  



Congratulations to all of our Speech Makers!   

You are all superstars and demonstrated great courage and skill! 

Year 5 and 6 Competition: Hunter came away with a Merit, Elise a third placing and 
Lucy a second placing.  

Year 7 and 8: Grace came away with a Merit, Charlie a third in the Impromptu 
Speech, Tara a third in the Formal Speech and an overall third placing. 

They did a stunning job! 















In Christ I Can… Champions! 

 

Inclusion 

Courtesy 

Integrity 

Courage 





September 
Tuesday 17th: 

 Aranui Cross Country 
Wednesday 18th: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 
Thursday 19th: 

 Intermediate Immunisations 

 Inter-intermediate Cross Country 

 Parent Meeting Year 7/8 Camp 6.30 in Room 11 
Friday 20th: 

 Gifted and Talented 

 Mass at Cullinane - Rooms 6 and 7 
Sunday 22nd: 

 School Mass please be there by 9.15 
Wednesday 25th: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 

 Assembly Room 8  
Friday 27th: 

 Gifted and Talented 

 Mass at Cullinane Rooms 10 and 11 

 Litter Free Lunch Day 

 End of Term  

 
October 
Monday 14th: 

 Powhiri 10am 
Tuesday 15th: 

 Young Cyclist 
Wednesday 16th: 

 Technology Yr 7 & 8 at Cullinane 

 Kapahaka 

 Rotary Readers 
Thursday 17th: 

 Shake Out Day 


